
Selectmen’s minutes of meeting Nov. 23, 2015 

 

Members present: Jeff Gray, John Skrip, Bob O’Brien, Dolores Harasyko 

Members absent: Alice Boyd 

 

Called to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 

Bobby provided highway department updates.  They finished prep work for plowing, 

finished leaf blowing and grading.  John asked about sanders on trucks. Bobby said they 

were all set. Jordan’s truck has 3 broken springs and Davids truck is back. Jeff asked 

them to be careful and not overload the trucks with salt and sand. 

 

Teresa DellaGiustina, Treasurer presented her FY2017 budgets.  She does not have most 

of the final numbers. Insurance numbers do not come in until February. She will not have 

employee benefits numbers until we know if the new hires want insurance benefits. 

John asked about the weekly expense reports, Teresa responded that there is a 

programming problem. She explained that the problem is in the combined weekly 

expense report but that each department can get a expense report for their individual 

departments which is correct. 

 

Dolores presented the annual alcohol renewals.  Fire Inspections and Health Inspections 

are complete and all have liquor liability insurance.  Motion by Jeff, second by John to 

approve all renewals. 

 

Dolores presented the annual business licenses for review and signatures.   

 

Next weeks meeting is at 2:30 p.m. on Monday. 

 

Warrants reviewed and signed 

Mail reviewed 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

_____________________ 

Jeff Gray 

 

_____________________ 

John Skrip 


